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Neville Osborne

From: jenny <patnjennybourke@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, 20 November 2015 10:30 PM

To: Neville Osborne

Subject: Collector wind farm

As a small land holder in the  Collector district , I would like to see Ratch pulled up on its current proposal & made to 

re- submit the Collector Wind farm proposal. 

 

As most residents I have no objections to a solar farm, but this monstrosity  of a wind farm above our village, is sadly 

a kick in our stomaches that's putting it nicely.  

 

Would you in all honesty like Ratch's proposal next to or above your home ? 

Let  alone all the tree's & animal habitats they will destroy in giving us very expensive power as well as costing our 

government a huge amount of subsidies ! 

But of course the Australian tax payers pay for them!. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

Jennifer Bourke 

Sent from my 


